American Legion Auxiliary
District Annual Report
ALA Hoosier Girls State
2021-2022

Due by April 27,2022 (ALL TOTALS WILL REFLECT 2021 YEAR INFORMATION)

Mail to: Denise Delaney-Wrolen
PO Box 202
Hobart, IN 46342

Or Email to: dad202@aol.com
District Number: Number of Units: Number of Units Reporting:

District ALA HGS Chairman:

Address: City: Zip:

Phone Number:

1. How many Units participated in ALA Hoosier Girls State? ___If'so, how many
delegates were sponsored?

2. How many Units solicit funds to sponsor delegates from outside The American Legion
Family? If so, what organizations did they contact?

. Did

organizations donate funds? _ How much was donated?
3. Total number of volunteer hours spent by Units on the ALA HGS program?

4. Total number of dollars spent by Units on the ALA HGS program?

5. How many Units invited sponsored delegates to attend Unit meetings to tell about their
experience at ALA Girls State?

6. What have Units done to encourage eligible ALA HGS delegates to join the American Legion
Auxiliary?

. Describe success stories?

Please make three (3) copies of this Annual Report:

e Send one (1) to Department Chairman listed above
» Give one (1) Copy to your District Historian
¢ Keep one (1) Copy for your District Records



